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SUBJECT

King County Metro Rider/Non-Rider Survey – highlights of the most recent report.

SUMMARY

For more than 25 years, King County Metro has carried out an annual rider survey, with additional surveying of non-riders every two years.  Today’s presentation will provide an overview of the findings, which were gathered in late Fall of last year and finalized this Spring. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]This extensive data, carried through on a year-to-year basis, provides a detailed look at who rides, and does not ride, Metro Transit and their perceptions of the service.

The Rider/Non-Rider survey is a source of data for a few of the performance measures identified in the Strategic Plan for Public Transportation 2011-2021.  These include “Customer satisfaction” and “Customer satisfaction regarding Metro’s communications and reporting.”  The annual Strategic Plan Progress Report, due to the County Council by June 30, credits the Rider/Non-Rider Survey when citing its findings.  However, most of the performance measures in the Strategic Plan Progress Report are derived from other data sources.

The Rider/Non-Rider Survey executive summary and full report will be made available on line, hopefully by the end of the month.


ATTACHMENTS

1. Rider/Non-Ride Survey Presentation, King County Transit Division

INVITED

1. Christina O’Claire, Strategy and Performance Manager, King County Transit Division
2. Rob Coughlin, Project/Program Manager, King County Transit Division
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